
 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-03-24-060 
 

TO                  :   ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS   
                           SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
DATE              :  MARCH 24, 2020 
 
SUBJECT       :  MUTUAL AID BENEFIT FOR COVID-AFFECTED PHYSICIANS  

 
The PMA National Officers and Board of Governors, thru the recommendations of the 

Commission on Mutual Aid, approved to release disability benefits to all PMA member-

physicians who are currently battling the onslaught of this deadly virus; and death benefits to 

those who have sacrificed and lost the battle against the current pandemic, COVID-19. 

 

To claim the disability benefit, please submit a photocopy of a positive COVID-19 test or 

current condition of the member through a medical certificate from the attending physician. 

 

To claim for death benefit, please provide a copy of death certificate and details of the 

beneficiary. 

 

Please send these requirements via email to philmedas@yahoo.com or philmedas@gmail.com, 

attention to Ms. Cathy Salcedo. 

 

Together, let us all continue to fight COVID-19 and let us continue to implore the protection of 

God Almighty. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

ENRICO C. IGNACIO, SR., MD 
Chair, Commission on Mutual Aid 

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 
Secretary General 
 

 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
President 
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